
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 5th March 2022 
 

Please do continue to collect money for the Southwark Dioses Lent Appeal. Infor-
mation about this can be found in last week’s homework latter.  

English: 

This week Year 3 continued to look at ‘The Invisi-
ble’ By Tom Percival. This book is being covered 
by every year group as part of our book week cele-
brations.  

This week we looked at sequencing the story to 
prepare us for writing our own Invisible story. On 
Wednesday we planned our own story based on 
problems individuals across the world face on a 
daily basis. Finally, we wrote and then performed 
our narratives to the rest of the Year 3 class.  

Maths:  

Last week we learnt how to use the formal divi-
sion method. This week we used this method to 
support our learning on fractions. We divided our 
whole quantity by the denominator to calculate 1 
part of our fraction. Then using the formal multi-
plication method we 
multiplied our divi-
sion answer by the 
numerator to find 
the answer to the 
question.  

.  

 

 

Homework  
Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 

set on MyMaths. The task is related to frac-

tions. The MyMaths logins can be found inside 

their homework books.   

Multiplication: Please use Times Tables Rock 

Stars to help improve your child's understand-

ing and knowledge of these. Do spend as much 

time as possible accessing times Times Tables 

Rockstars as it’s a fun and interactive way to 

improve their fluency.  

Science:  This term in Science we will be look-
ing at plants. I would like you to research the 
parts of the plants you discovered in last 
weeks homework. I would then like you to re-
search using books or the internet to discover 
the  function they provide for the plant.  

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 
this week’s spellings. An optional quiz will also 
be set on PurpleMash to complete.  

We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
Mr Bowen, Mrs Boyle and Mrs Young. 

Dates:  
St Patricks Day— Thursday 17th March 
Comic relief day-Friday 18th March 

Parent and Carer Evenings-Monday 28th March, 

Tuesday 29th March and Wednesday 30th March 

3.30-6.00pm 

Rescheduled Year 3 Collective Worship: - Wednes-

day 30th March  

Easter Gardens 
St Peter and St Paul’s Church are inviting the 
children to create an Easter Garden at home. 
Similar to the Nativity scene at Christmas, an 
Easter Garden is the recreation of Christ's 
tomb. It has three essential features:  a mound 
with at least one cross to represent Calvary; a 
stone or stone structure to suggest the empty 
tomb; and lots of live greenery and flowers. 
Easter Gardens should be brought into school 
on Monday 28th March so the Faith Team and 
Rev Phe can judge them on Tuesday 29th 
March. They will then be displayed in the hall 
from Tuesday 29th until Thursday 31st March 
where there will be an opportunity for each 
class to visit the hall to look at the different 
creations. The winning entry will be an-
nounced in our Easter Service on Thursday 31st 
March.  We welcome individual entries or 
joint entries with siblings or friends! The gar-
dens will be taken over to St Peter and St 
Paul’s Church on Friday 1st April where they 
will be on display over the Easter period. If 
you would like to find out more about how to 
make an Easter Garden, RE Quest have made 
a short presentation you could watch: https://

request.org.uk/resource/restart/2017/02/23/

make-an-easter-garden/ 
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